## AASB 21-22 June 2016 Agenda paper B1 (M152)



Professor Baljit K Sidhu School of Accounting UNSW Business School Sydney, NSW 2052 b.sidhu@unsw.edu.au

6 June 2016

Mr Angus Thomson and Dr Eric Lee Australian Accounting Standards Board PO Box 204 Collins St West VIC 8007

Dear Angus and Eric,

Thank you

Thank you so much for travelling to the UNSW last Friday. We have received a lot of positive feedback on your presentation and participants were also impressed that members of the Board also took time to attend and to actively engage in discussion.

We hope this is the beginning of renewed and meaningful engagement with the AASB and the profession. I shall certainly do whatever I can to assist this process. Please let me know when the Google Sheet is ready and I shall happily send an email around the top research schools to start furnishing details. And do let me know if there is anything else I can help with.

Once again, thank you and I look forward to meeting with you again sometime soon.

Sincerely,

Baljit K Sidhu